
Allan mcgrath <allanmcgrath42@gmail.com> 
To:John Connelly 
Wed, 24 Nov at 21:05 
Sorry for the delay in responding and probably and inadequate response but 
here it is:- 
 
1. I am retired and have the time, inclination and experience to make a 
contribution. I have a lifelong interest in local government and have previously 
served as a councillor in both Yass and Queanbeyan. 
 
2. All of the above with road maintenance as a top priority in the medium term. 

a. 2  
b.4 
c.5  
d.1  
e. 3 

 
3.The elected councillors are ultimately responsible, guided by the 
professional advice. 
 
4. I am at this time, uncertain whether there are in fact any pro's. 
 
5. Road damage, increased traffic, pollution, environment and policing of the 
product. 
 
6.  Sorry I do not have sufficient information at this time to make a comment 
on this question, or on question 7. 
 
Allan McGrath 
 


